
Spring 2023 Newsletter

Dear Friends and Family,

We hope you are enjoying your Spring and the reminder that what seems to have no
life becomes new life, bringing hope for better days to come!

We’ve been busy bees with Valentine’s Day, Easter, and Mother’s Day. We did our
usual hospital and Ronald McDonald House deliveries in Savannah and Charleston,
as well as Prisma Hospital in Columbia. We mailed gift cards to St. Christopher’s in
Philly and Tomorrow’s Children’s Fund in New Jersey. Sami delivered to Ronald
McDonald in New York City. We traveled to Virginia’s Children’s Hospital of the
King’s Daughter with Jesse’s brother Matt and his son Jaxon helping to distribute
gift bags.

We're excited to begin a new relationship with Prisma Hospital in Greenville, South
Carolina and made our first delivery! 

We contributed to Penn State THON & Four Diamond, a student-run philanthropy
against childhood cancer.

We helped make Karsen Strong go on his dream vacation!

As you know, none of this would be possible without your donations. We are so
thankful for all of your support.

Below are the eight individual children of families we supported.
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​​With grateful hearts,

Jacob from S.C. 
fighting Ewing’s Sarcoma

Braeden,14, from Georgia 
fighting a brain tumor



Maya, 4, from Arizona 
fighting Leukemia

Liam, 12, from PA
fighting a brain tumor

www.jesseswishfoundation.org

Layla, 7, a friend of our niece in NJ,
fighting Ewing’s Sarcoma

Skyler, a 2nd grader from Ohio,
fighting a Brain Tumor

Diego, 16, from Florida
fighting Brain Cancer

Quinn, 5, from Florida
fighting Leukemia


